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Internship Program
for American Indian/Alaska Native Students

We are hiring NARCH Interns!
American Indian/Alaska Native students who wish to  
complete a project of their choice supervised by an  

academic mentor. Financial support is awarded  
on an hourly basis.

 
Questions? E-mail Ashley Thomas at athomas@npaihb.org


